
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2018 School News 

 

 

Welcome Back! ï  

 

The faculty, staff and administration at SJNCS are excited to welcome back all of our students after 

summer break. We look forward to an adventurous, exciting and blessed year ahead! 

 
  

  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A Great Day for Firsts! -  

 

August 9, 2018, was a great day for firsts! Our new pastor, Father Joe Reed, celebrated his first Mass 

with us, which also happened to be our first all school Mass of the year. Father Joe has quickly shared 

his love of God and children throughout our school and parish. He makes each student and staff 

member feel cherished and loved. We are so thankful for him and know that he will move mountains 

for us with all of his special gifts. We love you, Father Joe! 

 

 

 



DID YOU KNOW? - 
 
GREAT NEWS! Preschool parents can now choose 2, 3, or 5 full days per week for BOTH 3 and 4 
year-olds beginning immediately. And, SJNCS Preschool will be extended to a year-round 
program beginning the summer of 2019! Visit our website or contact the admissions office for 
more information. Schedule your tour today! Also, beginning this year, preschool students 
participate in special area classes each week. They get to take advantage of PE, Art, Library and 
Spanish!  
  

 

 

 
 

  

 
  

 

 

 

 


